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24th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
TA led development project: 
Rainbow Playgrounds 
 
There is a new and exciting project to improve and update the Early years/Fitzebra 
courtyard, Primary and Secondary playgrounds. 
 
The aims of the project is to make playtimes and lunchtimes fun and accessible to all by 
developing the outside spaces to be Multi-sensory, wheelchair accessible and able to 
provide opportunities to improve and develop social play skills at all abilities and ages. 
 
In order for this development project to be as successful as possible we need your help. 
 
We would really appreciate any donations of materials that we could use with the 
students to transform our outside spaces. 
 
We are looking for items such as: 
 
Old tubing/guttering/pipes 
Large Instruments 
Sandpit toys and kitchen bits & pieces 
Bikes/trikes/scooters 
Non-toxic Paint 
Plants & Herbs 
Anyone that has any spare time that would be willing to help out. 
 
Please see the attached images to see what we are hoping to achieve. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Mandy Sharp/Lauren Linton 
Teaching Assistants 
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